APPENDIX 4

N o vice | am contacting you regarding the application for the premises
licence at:

Brampton Rovers
Newbold Back Lane
Newbold
Chesterfield

5S40 4RW

Myself and a large number of residents in and around Newbold Village and Loundsley Green
wish to oppose the application. Living so close to the venue will have a huge impact on us.

We are concerned about the consequences of serving alcohol until 3am would have on the
area. We worry tis would bring crime and disorder. We also worry about the noise being an
issue and the disruption with a plan for a music license until 2am.

Around the area there are a large number of elderly residents which seems unfair to bring
this to the area making them victims to crime and disorder. 1 worry myself living in Hastings
Close that this would have an effect on the price of all our properties with the noise issue
from so many people under the influence of alcohol coming out in the early hours of the
morning causing a disturbance.

We have a safety concern for our properties, our elderly residents and the area. We are all
aware that alcohol is a connection to crime, fighting, arguments and noise.

We was lead to believe the club was opened as a pavilion for the football team but feel very
let down by the new application and feel it has been done with some dishonesty and
unfairness.

As residents so close to the building we thought that we could have been more informed of
the plans and don’t approve of the small poster on a lamp post.

The application is due to take place on 14™ June 2016 but has only just been bought to our
attention via a resident happening to see the notice. We are aware that this is short notice

to oppose this but hope you can be of help to stop this application going ahead.

Kind regards

S stings Close
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